
  
  
  
  
  
 Nick Mernock 
 Director of P.O.D 
Mr. L. Skarratts 
Brigade Secretary 
Fire Brigades union 
C/O The Peoples Centre 
50-54 Mount Pleasant 
Liverpool      L3 5UN 

Fire Service Headquarters 
Bridle Road, 
Bootle, 
Merseyside 
L30 4YD 

 Telephone:  0151 296 4320 
  
 Fax: 0151 296 4120 
  
 Web Site: www.merseyfire.gov.uk 
 
Your ref: Our ref:  MC/NM Date: 8th June 2011 
 
Dear Mr. Skarratts, 
 

RE: MRT Duty System 
 
As you are aware, the date for the conclusion of formal consultation has now 
passed and I am therefore requesting that you now provide the Service with a 
final position statement.  
 
I am of the understanding that the Service has now dealt with all the matters 
raised by the FBU during the consultation process. However, if the position is 
otherwise could I request that you detail any further issues to which you 
require a response in the final position statement and I will undertake to deal 
with any additional matters in my formal response. 
 
In order to expedite the conclusion of the consultation process could I request 
that you provide me with your final position statement by Monday 13th June 
2011 in order that I can ensure that the FBU position is accurately reflected in 
the report I must now produce for the Authority detailing the outcome of 
consultation. 
 
I look forward to your early response but if there is any further way in which I 
can be of assistance to you then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nick Mernock 
Director People & Organisational Development  



Copies to: 
 
AM Broderick 
Mike Cummins 
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